
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

City of Tacoma 
Public Utility Board  

Wednesday, October 10, 2018 
6:30 P.M. 

Ground Floor Auditorium 
Tacoma Public Utilities 

3628 S 35th Street 
Tacoma WA  98409 

 
Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, October 10, 2018 at 
approximately 6:30 p.m., the Public Utility Board of the City of Tacoma 
will conduct a public hearing on the proposed Tacoma Public Utilities 
budget and rates for 2019/2020.  
 
This hearing will take place in the ground floor auditorium of the main 
Tacoma Public Utilities administration building located at 3628 South 
35th Street, Tacoma WA  98409.   
 
Those unable to attend the meeting or wishing to submit comments in 
writing can do so at www.mytpu.org/customer-service/rates or by 
sending an email to utilityboard@cityoftacoma.org.  Written comments 
can also be sent to the attention of the Clerk of the Board at 3628 South 
35th Street, Tacoma WA  98409.   
 
Budget and rate information and presentations can be viewed at 
https://www.mytpu.org/customer-service/rates. 
 
The Tacoma City Council is scheduled to hold its public hearing on the 
budget on November 6, 2018 at the 5:00 P.M. City Council Meeting. 
  

Charleen Jacobs, Clerk of the Board 
253-502-8201 

 
  
 

 

The City of Tacoma does not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of its programs,  
activities, or services. To request this information in an alternative format or to request a  
reasonable accommodation, please contact the TPU Director’s Office at 253-502-8201.  TTY or  
speech to speech users please dial 711 to connect to Washington Relay services. 

 

http://www.mytpu.org/customer-service/rates
https://www.mytpu.org/customer-service/rates

